
HELP US SUPPORT BRIDGING THE GAP’S 

2024 SINGLE MOMS RETREAT ‘CAR CARE’
Bridging the Gap is a nonprofit associated with the Assemblies of God.

THE CAR CARE TEAM processed 120 Cars in 2023! 
We don’t have the number of ticket holders for the 

2024 event yet, but assume roughly the same 
numbers or more.

Our goal is to raise a total of
 $20,000  in 2024!

THE CAR CARE TEAM: will do a safety inspection on every car, 
vacuum the car if  owner desires, replace bad tires and do critical 
repairs that are safety concerns as time, talent and treasure allow.

Please write CHECKS out to: “The Car Clinic” and put “SMR 2024” in the memo, so your tax 
deductible donation is earmarked for CAR CARE, and send it to: 

The Car Clinic, P.O. Box 565, Osseo, MN 55369

You can also DONATE ONLINE, 3 different ways:  
1. Our general donation link here -  https://www.thecarclinic.org where you will be redirected to 
another screen where you will see “A Donation Message.”  Please enter “SMR ” there to designate your 
tax deductible donation for the retreat.

2.  Similarly, you can scan the VENMO OR  3. PAYPAL QR CODES BELOW, 

and enter “SMR” to designate your tax deductible donation amount for the retreat.

 

Last but NOT LEAST, we will need Volunteer Mechanics to fix cars, and others to help direct 
traffic, greet the moms, go over paperwork, collect keys, vacuum cars, plus check fluids & bulbs.

For More Info Contact Tim Hiller at 612-242-4468  or, Tim@thecarclinic.org.
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